
ASC Resource Base Newsletter

“You’re amazing, just the way you are.”

Foundation Subjects

In history this half term, we are learning 
all about how schools have changed. We 
will be thinking about our current school 
and comparing it to what school was like 
for our parents and grandparents. 

In our science lessons, through lots of 
hands-on experiences and experiments 
we will learning all about magnets, 
friction and gravity. 

In our life skills lessons, we are focusing 
on healthy options and will be making our 
own omelettes! 

ASC Resource Base Team.

Spring Term 1 
Thank you for your continued support and communication with us in the ASC Resource 
Base. This week, we have thoroughly enjoyed talking about the children’s experiences 

over the Christmas holidays – we have had some lovely circle time discussions! 

English 

This half term in our guided reading and 
English lessons, we will be reading 
‘Einstein the Penguin.’ Using the book as a 
stimulus, we will be writing non 
chronological reports, a three part 
narrative and a character description. 
We are continuing to work hard on our 
fine motor skills and handwriting as well 
as our sentence structure. 

Sensory Circuit 

We really enjoy our daily sensory circuits 
in the ASC Resource Base. Getting 
outside and taking part in the three 
areas of a sensory circuit really helps to 
improve concentration in the next lesson.

We are currently focusing on different 
jumps and using the trampoline in our 
alerting section, followed by balancing 
and target practice in the organising 
section. We then complete a calming 
section where we focus on our breathing. 

Trips 

We are looking forward to our trip to 
Hollywood Bowl on the 17th January to 
take part in the Penathlon event. 

This event focuses on team building skills 
and social skills. We will share pictures 
with you when we have been. 


